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Comments: As someone who has hiked in wilderness areas, I appreciate the wild character of the area along

with the inherent risks. I like that mechanical equipment is not used in those areas and I will not be subjected to

the noise and smell of such equipment. Therefore, I'm surprised that the Forest service wants to use mechanical

equipment including helicopters, jackhammers and motorized equipment to improve the Mount Timpanogos

Wilderness. This goes against the Wilderness Act and obviously needs and Environmental Impact Statement

prior to any work being done. Please uphold the Wilderness Act and do not allow mechanical equipment to be

used in this area. Thank you.


